
We are pleased to present you 

our News Bulletin for Ontario 

Provincial Police (OPP)-policed 

municipalities. 

The results of the survey, we 

sent you in Spring 2019, indicat-

ed your interest for enhanced 

communication with more fre-

quent updates on OPP munici-
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News Bulletin 

received the 2020 Annual Billing 

Statements, we  encourage you to 

visit  www.opp.ca/billingmodel and 

review our updated documents. 

Should you require additional infor-

mation or wish to send us feedback 

please contact  us at (705) 329 6200 

or OPP.MunicipalPolicing@opp.ca  

pal policing. You spoke and we 

listened. 

We will issue publications as 

news on OPP innovations, effi-

ciencies and updates on munici-

pal policing matters become 

available. 

Now that your municipality has 
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2020 Annual Billing Highlights 

2019 was the last year of  the phase-in strategy that capped cost increases and decreases 

Almost ¾ of  all OPP-policed municipalities under the current billing model pay less than the av-

erage cost per property of  $358 in 2020 

The average cost per property has been relatively stable and overall cost recovery has increased by 

approximately 1% since 2015  

The 2020 estimated Base Services cost is the lowest since 2015 at $183.23 per property 

Come visit us at booth 414 at 2020 ROMA conference 

The OPP Municipal Policing Bureau actively participates in events and conferences that add value to 

our relationships with our municipal policing partners. We would like to remind you that Municipal Po-

licing Bureau representatives will be available to meet with you at the Rural Ontario Municipal Associ-

ation (ROMA) Conference held in Toronto, ON, January 19-21, 2019. We will be at booth #414 in the 

Lower Concourse, Sheraton Centre Toronto Hotel. Drop in to have a casual discussion and meet Munici-

pal Policing Bureau members.  

Should you wish to have a more formal discussion in relation to the billing model, your municipality’s 

Annual Billing Statement or municipal policing arrangement with the OPP, please contact us at 

OPP.MunicipalPolicing@opp.ca. Submit your request along with a brief description of the topic you 

wish to discuss, and specify any time you are not available on January 21, 2019. 

http://www.opp.ca/billingmodel

